Gordon Head Middle School
Friday
June 16, 2023

Congratulations to all our musicians who performed yesterday, both during the day and at night. You
were fabulous. Thank you for all your hard work practicing all year. Thank you for helping set up and
tear down the past two days and thank you to Mrs. Meadows and Ms. Blair for all your work to make
yesterday happen.

Book Battle Team, today is your last chance to put your name on your preferred free books.

Ms. Aerts will begin giving out the books to those who've requested them on Monday.

Today is our School-Wide Picnic! Divisions will eat together outside (weather permitting). Bring your
blankets, games and snacks to share.

No Lego club or gathering space activities are happening today, due to the school picnic.

Today is the last day to check out library books this year. All library books need to be returned to the
library by Monday, please and thank you!



